
Saint Catherine Labouré School 

Nineteenth Annual Royal Run 
Thursday May 8, 2025  

 

 

Please plan to join us for the Nineteenth Annual Royal Run on May 8, 2025.  Students will 

walk or run a designated route around the parking lot (back of school) as many times as 

possible within a 30 minute period.  If it rains we will be inside.  This is an exciting event for 

the whole school.  One hundred percent of the proceeds are used for the school’s needs and help 

keep our tuition affordable. Our goal is $19,000 and with your help we can achieve it! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Time Walkers/Runners Refreshments and supervised 

play 

8:30 – 9:00 1st and 2nd grade  

9:00 – 9:30 Pre-K and Kindergarten 1st and 2nd grade 

9:30 – 10:00 3rd and 4th grade Pre-K and Kindergarten 

10:00 – 10:30 5th and 6th grade 3rd and 4th grade 

10:30 – 11:00 7th and 8th grade 5th and 6th grade 

11:00 – 11:30  7th and 8th grade 

11:30 – 1:00 Lunch in the cafeteria Lunch in the cafeteria 
 

 

The homeroom with the most 

sponsors (by percentage) 

received by May 15, will win a 

“Pizza Party from the Pastor!” 
 
 

Important Reminders 

✓ Students should wear their phys-ed uniform and sneakers to school on May 8. 

✓ Spirit Wear, Unity T-Shirt, THON, Student Council, or 8th grade shirts may also be worn.  

✓ Snacks will be provided.  Please make sure to send a water bottle to school this day! 

✓ Parents, guardians, grandparents and friends are invited to watch in the back parking lot!  

If it rains, no spectators will be allowed in the building.   

 

 
 

Many, many thanks to parents, 

guardians, donors, volunteers, 

teachers and staff, for all you have 

done to help make this year’s Royal 

Run a success! 


